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15th July 2022 

Dear Parent, 

One week to go!  

The Guilden Sutton Summer Fete was a great success! Thank you to everyone for your donations, 

support and enthusiasm! Congratulations to the winners of the Joan Emerton Award, your Alice in 

Wonderland entries were WONDERful: 

Reception: Maya Whelan 

Year 1: Ruby Caldecott 

Year 2: Lois Harrod 

Year 3: Tommy Valero-Randle 

Year 4: Sofia Fowler 

Year 5: Spike Lynn 

Year 6: Poppy Bennett 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A HUGE well done to Year 6 for a busy week 

and it’s only the beginning! You made us all 

very proud at your Leavers’ Service at 

Chester Cathedral, throughout the five 

performances and at St John’s Church this 

morning. It is going to be an emotional week 

next week but I know the children will 

support each other step-by-step! 
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Your child/children’s report is available to read and download on School Spider. If you would like a 

paper copy, please contact the school office. 

If you have any school reading books at home from this year or years gone by, please send them 

back into school so we can audit stock ready for September. 

Children’s work books will be sent home next week so please send your child in with a strong plastic 

bag. 

Many thanks to Jim Dandy and Martin Owen for our beautiful new bench and generous donation of 

£500. It will be used to reinvent the millennium garden.  

   

Don’t forget you can use the school Facebook page to keep up-to-date with what goes on in school 

on a daily/weekly basis. 

The Local Authority has issued a severe weather warning for next week. Please ensure your child 

comes into school with a full water bottle, sun cream already applied and a named hat. We will 

monitor the impact throughout the week and continue to keep you informed. 

The people of the Ukraine continue to be in our thoughts and prayers as we welcome 

those families who have found a safe home in Guilden Sutton Village. 

If anyone has a plumbing or painting business and could come in to give us a quote for 

some work that needs doing around school, please contact the school office. Many 

thanks in advance! 

Please click on the link to visit St John’s Church website. 
 
Please continue to use the new and improved school website to keep up-to-date with the 

curriculum, what your child has been up to on their discussion pages and events (which are published 

on the live calendar). This can be found at the bottom of the page, under School Calendar. 
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Attendance continues to be above national average, so thank you to everyone for making this a 

priority. After a disjointed two years, it is so important that all children have consistency with their 

education. 

A reminder that the ‘kitchen choice’ when selecting your child/children’s school dinner is the same 

as the ‘main choice’ offered. 

Also, Mrs. Lloyd is here to help anyone who needs any support with School Spider. 

Have a great weekend! Fingers crossed for more sunshine! 

Theresa Rainford  
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